
Memorandum

TO: SATPAL SIDHU, COUNTY EXECUTIVE

FROM:  Ann Beck, Community Health & Human Services Manager 

DATE: JUNE 28, 2024

RE:  UPDATE ON ONGOING EFFORTS TO SUPPORT VULNERABLE POPULATIONS 
DURING SMOKE AND HEAT SEASON 

This brief update is to share with Council current efforts in place to support vulnerable 

populations during the summer months when excessive heat and smoke are an issue. 

There is currently an effort across various divisions within Whatcom Health and Community 

Services to address this issue with the limited resources and staffing available.   

Please call (Ann Beck, 360-778-6055) if there are any questions. Thank you. 


